Principal’s News – December 2024

December is a time to reflect on all the many blessings from the past year and embrace the opportunities of the coming one. -Author Unknown

Try these fun options for the whole family to get active and exercise during the holidays:
· Snow-fun activities like snowshoeing, skiing (downhill and cross country), or building a snowman
· Ice skating at a local rink
· Building an indoor obstacle course
· Throwing a dance party in your living room
· Checking out the local pool or aquatic center for a swim
· Visiting a local bowling alley or setting one up at home
· Playing indoor basketball or volleyball
· Taking a winter hike

There are many benefits of giving; social connections, helping other, acts of service and even some physical and mental benefits are suggested. We extend a warm thank you for all the food donations for the Utah Food Bank.  Our PTA coordinated and sponsored this event, and it was a huge success.  Many families will benefit from your giving.  

As a reminder, students will be outside for recess if the real feel temperature is above 21 degrees.  Please make sure your students are appropriate dressed every day for recess.  

This month we will conduct a “hold” for our safety drill.  This drill allows the safety committee to assess and address a potential issue or concern while teacher and students remain in the classrooms conducting business as usual.  

If your child is missing a coat, jacket, hoodie, gloves, hats, etc. please have the check the lost and found.

Please refer to and adhere to the rules of technology, telephone, and electronic devices outlined in our student/family handbook.  Students should not have their phones or watch available to receive or send texts any time during the school day.  

This month, Mondays with Marissa will focus on “Words Matter.”  During this lesson students will engage in activities that explore the positive power and benefit when we use our words to uplift and support each other and how negative words can create an unhealthy environment.  The staff of Draper Elementary is committed to recognizing and acknowledging students for using their words to build a supportive and encouraging culture.

Calendar items:
December 4 	PTA meeting 9am in the faculty lounge
December 9	SCC meeting 4pm in the library
December 10	School Choir Parent performance 6pm
December 21-January 6 Winter Break – No School

